

INDA Meeting
April 22, 2016

Old Business:

- ***Nina** will send meeting minutes from February to Lorraine to put on website.
- ***Susie** ordered new arena letters and they should be delivered next week.
- *Our sound system is still under consideration and will be tabled until the next meeting.
- *Judges stand- **Linda** and **Joy** are looking into possible construction ideas. We discussed a 4x8 platform on a platform trailer that we would set up a gazebo on. Storage of the trailer has not been determined yet.

Treasurer's Report- **Joy**-We have gained roughly \$300 in income from memberships. Full report unavailable.

Membership Update: **Jaye**- 8 new members since last meeting. The updated roster needs to be sent to Lorraine before show season starts so she can check membership eligibility.

USDF Delegate for 2016-**Lorraine**-is interested in attending this year.

Website:

- *Judges and venues for the upcoming show season are updated.
 - *Themes: (Need to be updated on website.)
- June-**Linda** contacted Cat Tails and they expressed no interest in receiving a donation from us. We will keep the animal print theme, but switch to a animal/horse rescue to donate to.

Show Update: **Lorraine**-

- ***Joy** agreed to house the judge for the May show if needed. **Nina** to send Joy and Lorraine contact info for the judge
- *Scribes for the May show: Pat Williams in the morning, Vicki Mason (Joy or Linda) in the afternoon.
- *Joy will prepare lunch, purchase prizes and ribbons
- *The show is expected to be quite full with a waiting list.

Volunteer tracking: **Nina** designing a tracking system